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Attendees:  
Sue Alvers 
Chris Hass  
George Samraj 
Valrie Minson 
Gillian Lord 

 
 
 
 

Valrie Minson opened the meeting at 1:50 p.m.  The October 2015 minutes were approved. 
 
Discussion on IDCs 

• Valrie explained that she met with Paul Davenport, to better understand his request to submit IDC 
recommendations to Faculty Senate.  On grants where the funding agency does not allow IDC, that 
amount is still required to be paid to the University.  Oftentimes, faculty who receive small grants 
must turn the grants down because there is not enough money in the unit or in faculty funding to 
cover IDCs. 

o Will discuss this issue with Stephanie Gray at the next meeting. 
o Suggestion:  Poll the college research deans. 
o What percentage of our grant portfolio is less than $20,000? 
o What are we losing in small grants? 

 
Academic Analytics Discussion 

• The council would like to continue the discussion from last year about Academic Analytics.  
o Is the information only accessible by the Deans? 
o How is AA being used now and does UF have the full package implemented? 
o Valrie will invite Provost Glover to a SCORS meeting to give an update on AA. 

 
Discussions for future meetings 

• IDCs 
• VIVO update 
• T-32 Reporting 
• Interview Research Deans 

 
The meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 

 
 

 
 


